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NORTHUMBERLAND COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD

March 11, 2020

Request for Proposal: NCPS #2020-02
Title: Northumberland Elementary School HVAC Replacement

Proposals were submitted by:
Daikin Applied
Honeywell Building Solutions

Please be advised that on Wednesday, March 11, 2020, Northumberland County School Board
completed its evaluation of proposals for Northumberland Elementary School HVAC Replacement
according to the criteria stated in the Request for Proposal NCPS 2020-2. Thereafter, the School
Board publicly announced its intent to award the contract to Honeywell Building Solutions.

The successful company is instructed not to begin work, purchase materials, or enter into
subcontracts relating to the project until contract is negotiated and signed by both parties to the
contract.

Thank you for your interest in doing business with Northumberland County Public Schools.
Sincerely,

Cecty, B, Quatiplew

Betty B. Christopher
School Board Chairman



